Aurora City Council met in Special Meeting held by ZOOM, April 29, 2020 at 6:00 PM.

Present: Mayor Frederick Weekes, Council members: Allen Pace, Dale Dixon, Jon Geise and
Josh Kukrall.

Others present: Shannon Freng, John Muller, Cody Clifford and Stephanie Clifford and Weston
Byrd.

M/S Geise, Kukrall to approve agenda. Carried.

Open discussion on opening up and lifting restrictions on local business and government
buildings or property within the city. Kukrall made a motion to lift restrictions and allow
business to operate normally with the understanding that the businesses will follow all CDC
guidelines and continue to follow Governor Noem's recommendations as well. Geise asks
Lemke's Owner, Weston Byrd, about allow party buses or large groups into the business. Byrd
assures that will not be allowing those groups and will be taking extra safety precautions to help
keep customers and themselves safe and healthy. Mayor Weekes also suggests keeping the
government buildings closed and revisited in the June meeting. Parks will reopen and will be
sanitized once a day. Future meetings will be held in the community center, allowing more room
to be distancing. Geise second the motion. Carried.

M/S Kukrall, Geise to adjourn. Carried.

Shannon Freng, Finance Officer
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